From: Wena W Dows [mailto:wenadows@juno.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2009 4:25 PM
To: Landregan, Stephanie
Subject: Association for Women in Architecture Scholarship Information
 

Hello!  

   The Association for Women in Architecture (AWA) is once again offering scholarships to qualified women in the fields of Architecture, Interior Design, Urban and Land Planning, Landscape Architecture, Environmental Design and Civil, Structural, Mechanical and Electrical Engineering as related to architecture.

   Need is no longer a consideration in our selection of winners, however we do require a small portfolio of the student’s work.  The application forms and requirements are available now on our web site www.awa-la.org.  The deadline for submitting applications is April 15, 2009 .

   Please let your students know, as soon as possible, about this funding opportunity for them.  

   Questions?  See our web site under Scholarship and Application Forms or e-mail addresses below. 

   Sincerely,   

   wena dows

 

   Wena Dows, Scholarship Committee, wenadows@juno.com
   Mary Werk, Scholarship Chair:  scholarship@awa-la.org
